
Dear Parents, 

GIRL SCOUT COOKIES ARE COMING!! The 2015 Girl Scout Cookie season kicked off Sunday 2/8. Please 

support the UPark Daisies, Troop #63006 by participating in our Girl Scout Cookie Fundraiser! Daisies are 

the youngest of the Girl Scouts and our troop is made up of 18 very enthusiastic Upark Kindergarten and 

First Graders. 

This year’s flavors include: Thin Mint’s Samoas, Do-si-dos, Trefoils, Tagalongs, RahRah Raisin (hearty 

oatmeal cookies with plump raisins and Greek yogurt-flavored chunks) and our new Gluten Free cookie, 

Toffee-Tastic (very limited quantities). 

Each box is $4.00. 

Please email orders to uparkdaisies@gmail.com 
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